
 

 

I haven been using homeopathy for over 18 years and it’s been useful for me to treat a range of 
symptoms from skin conditions to anxiety. 
 
Homeopathic medications are inexpensive and harmless and if people don’t believe in their 
benefits then they do not have to partake. As for those who know and believe they work- even if 
they believe it to be a ‘placebo effect’ there is no reason to remove these products from the market. 
 
Do not change the current regulations on homeopathic products in Australia. 


